
 

 July 28, 2016 
 
Via Electronic Delivery 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Telecommunications Division 
201 High Street SE Suite 100 
Salem, OR  97301 
 
Re: Radix Networks, LLC   
Request for Cancellation 
CP  1314 
PUC ID# 8335 
 
Dear Sir and/or Madam: 
 
Please accept this letter as notification that Radix Networks, LLC (Radix) voluntarily surrenders 
its Certificate of Authority to Provide Telecommunications Services in Oregon as a Competitive 
Telecommunications Provider. 
 
Radix has no Oregon Customers as of 8/30/2016 and wishes to cease providing services as of 
that date. 
 
Please contact our office with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Paul Hirt 
Partner 
Radix Networks, LLC 
503.606.6060 
p@coefficient.net 
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